WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT



40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. - Superintendent

March 2, 2022

Members of the Board of Finance Town of Woodbridge 11 Meetinghouse Lane Woodbridge, CT 06525

Dear Board Members:

As you begin deliberating this evening on the proposed FY23 operating and capital budgets for the Woodbridge Board of Education, please know that the Board of Education, as well as my office, values the strong partnership that has characterized the Board of Education and the Town of Woodbridge for decades. In that vein, collaborative conversations continue regarding potential ways to maintain the excellence of Beecher Road School within a time of escalating student needs, while respecting the needs of the Woodbridge taxpayers. Our conversations continue to explore numerous possibilities.

Please reach out at any time.

Sincerely,

Jønathan S. Budd, Ph.D.

Superintendent

c: Members, Woodbridge Board of Education